
Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Considering the requests of vendors and Christmas / New Year Holidays, the date for submitting 

of responses to the “RFI for supply and installation of an Audit Management Solution (AMS) for 

the National Audit Office of Sri Lanka (NAOSL) is extended till 10
th

 January 2025. 


